

Mr and Mrs A Kotibhaskar The Lakes Hattan 3 Villa 4, Street 5 PO Box 937890 Dubai UNITED ARAB EMIRATES Wycombe Abbey, High Wycombe Buckinghamshire HPIT IPE enquiries@wycombeabbey.com +44 (0)1494 520 381

wycombeabbey.com

26 March 2021

Dear Mr and Mrs Kotibhaskar

I am writing to let you know how impressed I have been with Ahana's academic development this term, all the more as we have faced the challenge of remote learning. As I am sure you are aware, Ahana was commended for academic achievement in our Mark Reading Assembly at the end of this term. She should be congratulated for her focus and determination, and I hope she will continue to work in a similar vein over the coming terms.

I hope you have an enjoyable Easter break.

mily Bornen

Yours sincerely

Miss Emily Boswell
Deputy Head (Academic)